
 
 We believe that safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. 

At Lambley we are committed to keeping our children safe from harm. Lee Christopher, Rebecca Shardlow and Jennifer Swinburne have 
responsibility for safeguarding & child protection. If we have any concerns reported to us we will always take action to protect a child and inform the 

relevant agencies. 
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Half Term 
 
As we enter the last week of the half term, I 
wanted to write to wish you all a happy, safe and 
restful half term. 
 
The children continue to work incredibly hard and 
have definitely shown our Value of the Month 
(positivity) in everything they do. There is such a 
positive attitude across school and a real drive to 
do their best. I look forward to seeing more of this 
positivity after the half term break.  
 
In the meantime, I hope that you are able to enjoy 
the holiday and hopefully see more of your families 
and friends now that restrictions are starting to lift.  
 
I look forward to seeing you all after half term.  
 
Stay safe, 
Lee Christopher 

Contacts 
 

Office Manager: Mrs. Yvette Newton 
Office Administrator: Mrs Catherine Aizlewood 
Head Teacher:  Mr Lee Christopher  
Tel: 0115 9313515 
Email : office@lambley.notts.sch.uk 
 

Parking 
I appreciate that there are not a lot of parking 
spaces in and around school, but wanted to send 
a reminder/plea from me—please be considerate 
and mindful of everyone’s safety when parking 
before and after school.  
 
The roads around school are busy and parents, 
carers and children are regularly crossing the road 
at these key times. There are buses that drop-off 
and collect children every day at these key times 
too.  
 
Please pay particular care on Catfoot Lane. All 
parents and children have to pass Catfoot Lane 
to enter or leave school and so it is an area that 
needs particular consideration. Furthermore, 
please remember that it is also a road with a no 
stop/parking restriction between 8am-4:30pm. 
Again, this is for all our safety. 
 
Please also be mindful of other people’s 
driveways, ensuring that we do not block drives 
and make it difficult for those living around school 
to get off of their own driveways. By working 
together, we can keep traffic flowing, increase 
visibility for those walking/crossing and make the 
roads around school as safe as possible. 

 
Thankfully we have not had any accidents and I 
want it to remain that way. Please do all you can 
to ensure safety and consideration for all. 

INSET DAYS  
 
Please find next year’s INSET days below. 

 
Tuesday 31st August 2021 
Wednesday 1st September 2021 
Friday 15th October 2021 
Monday 21st February 2022 
Monday 6th June 2022 
 
School will be closed to all pupils on these 
days. Thank you 
 


